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      September 26, 2012 
Phillip A. Proger 
Jones Day 
51 Louisiana Avenue, N.W. 
Washington, D.C. 20001-2113  
 
 Re: Yasmin/Yaz, FTC File No. 091-0029 
 
Dear Mr. Proger: 
 
 The Federal Trade Commission’s Bureau of Competition has been conducting a 
nonpublic investigation to determine whether Bayer Schering Pharma AG, Barr Laboratories, 
Inc., or others engaged in any unfair methods of competition that violate Section 5 of the Federal 
 


